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 Congratulations to the recently re-
elected members of the 2020 Emanon 
Board of Directors.  

 
President- Anthony Petrucci 
Vice President- Tony Zielen 

Treasurer-Gerald Zezza 
Secretary- Mike Yuravich 

 
Directors:     
Jim Alba                   Rich Barni 
Len Coleman           Jim Dellarte 
Guy Fasciana          Wally Kuharchik 
Carmen Mauriello    Dick Mooney 
                    Barry White 

 
 

         
 

On behalf of Tony Petrucci,  
President of Emanon Golf Club and all 
the members of the Board of Directors 
we wish all members and their families 

a Happy and Healthy New Year. 

      Superintendent Update            

 
What a difference a year makes. After 
cursing Mother Nature for the relentless 
rain and heat stress in 2018, I now see 
how it was the best thing for the course. 
The brutal weather and water-logged soil 
wiped out a lot of the poa annua through-
out the course. This made unsightly con-
ditions for a while, but opened up the turf 
for newer varieties. The bentgrass over-
seeding in the fairways and tees has tak-
en off. This in combination with the new 
aerator we bought back in 2018, and the 
drainage installed, is changing the 
course. The same idea was implemented 
into our rough areas as we overseeded 
with bluegrass. This turf will also continue 
to spread and fill over time. 
      
As we enter the new year, I would like 
you to think about how You can help keep 
Emanon Country Club moving in the right 
direction. Maintaining and improving a 
golf course and grounds takes a lot of 
money and resources. In these competi-
tive times, every little bit helps. Maybe 
bring a couple guests to show the new 
condition of your course.  Let them expe-
rience a 3 1/2 to 4 1/2 hour round of golf, 
rather than 5 1/2 to 6 hours at many other 
courses. Maybe bring your spouse out to 
dinner an extra time or two. It all adds up 
to help the club moving forward. Have a 
happy new year, and let's keep the posi-
tive direction through 2020. 
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Dues notices will be mailed out by the 
second week in January.   Please 
remit your dues payment by March 31, 
2020.  If payment is not received by 
then appropriate green fees and cart 
fees will be expected to be paid 
starting April 1.   

Carts update 
At the start of the 2020 golf season 
Emanon will be upgrading our golf 
carts to include (25) Club Car golf 
carts. This will be a welcome addition 
to our current fleet and will continue to 
add as needed. 

Emanon looking for a new chef: 
Emanon CC is currently looking to fill 
the role of a new chef with the 
departure of Nick.  If you know of 
someone interested, please have them 
forward their resume to the Clubhouse, 
attention Board of Directors. 

Golf Committee: 
There is an opening on the 2020 
Emanon CC Golf Committee. Any 
interested members who feel they 
could add value to the committee and 
would be interested in serving, please 
contact Tony Zielen at 
zgolfs02@epix.net.  

 

3
rd

 Annual ML Cup- Fox Hill C.C. vs 

Emanon C.C. 

October 5
th

 & 6th 2019 

 

The 3
rd

 Annual ML Cup was played October 5
th

 & 

6th with over 60 players total from Fox Hill and 

Emanon Country Clubs competing. This event 

began in 2017 as a memorial event honoring Mike 

LaNunziata. Mike was a former president at Fox 

Hill CC and passed away in 2016 while serving as 

president at Emanon CC. Mike championed many 

projects at both clubs and is missed by the 

membership at each, as is evident by the amount 

of interest this event has gained of the past few 

years. 

This year’s tournament started with Fox Hill 

hosting Saturday’s round with 30 players from 

each club playing 2 different formats each day. 

The Front 9 - Captain & Mate and the Back 9 - 

Modified Alternate Shot. At the end of the day, 

the overall score was tight with Emanon 15.5 

points to Fox Hill’s 14.5 points.  

Final round on Sunday was played at Emanon 

with the Front 9 - Better Ball of Partners and the              

Back 9 - Individual Match Play. The wet 

conditions and home course advantage favored 

last years champs as Emanon edged out their 

friends from Fox Hill and retained the ML Cup 

until next year’s competition. 

The comradery was evident throughout the 

weekend as friends from each club used this event 

to reflect on the strong relationship between the 

memberships. For many years to come, this bond 

between Fox Hill and Emanon will continue as 

will this competition which was founded in honor 

of Mike LaNunziata.  

 

mailto:zgolfs02@epix.net
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Remember to always check www.emanoncc.com for the latest news and 
information about your club like the following on how it all started…… 
 
 

 
 

How A Farm Became A Country Club 
This is a dream come true story. It is about a group of good friends from Exeter who in the 1950’s 

could not find a decent, uncrowded public course on which to enjoy golf. At that time golf was still 

something of an elitist’s game played at private, white-collar country clubs. So, in 1956, these friends 

met and formed a club; dreaming of someday building their own golf course and vowing that their 

course would be an affordable blue-collar club. 

A series of events played out that led to their dream coming true. On a 75-acre farm purchased with 

borrowed money ($8,600.00), cultivated with their own labor and donated equipment, they started on 

the journey of building their dream course. Orchards were knocked down; grain fields cut, rock walls 

dismantled and the rocks used as beds for the greens. Woods were cleared, out buildings and barns torn 

down and the land graded. The biggest task was removing rocks from the future fairways. In 1959, the 

first nine holes were completed. Shortly thereafter, an additional 125 acres were purchased and in 1972 

the final nine holes were finished. 

Today, the Emanon Country Club is a beautiful semi-private 18-hole course complete with a watering 

system, modern club house and pro-shop. 

The founders pondered over many names for their new club, but were unable to agree on any name and 

finally decided to call it the No Name Club. Someone noticed the No Name spelled backward was 

“emanon” and so was born “Emanon Country Club.”  

http://www.emanoncc.com/

